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MINUTES OF MEETING 

of 

CALIFORNIA LAW REVISION COMMISSION SPECIAL SUBCOMMITTEE 

TO SELECT SENIOR ATTORNEY 

August 28, 1967 

San Francisco 

A Special Subcommittee to select the Senior Attorney, California 

Law Revision Commission, was appointed by the Chairman of the Commission. 

Pursuant to the call of the Chairman of the Special Subcommittee, 

the Subcommittee met on August 28, 1967, at 515 Van Ness Avenue, San 

Francisco, for the purpose of interviewing the applicants for the 

position. 

CorJDissioncl' Sho Seto, Chuirr.nn of the Subcomn1ttec. and Cor.r.dssicncl' 

Thomas E. Stanton, Jr., were present. Commissioner John R. McDonough, 

also a member of the Subcommittee, was unable to be present. Mr. John 

H. DeMoully, CommiSSion Executive Secretary, also was present. 

Three applicants for the Senior Attorney position were interviewed. 

After references were contacted and information provided by applicants 

verified, the Subcommittee selected Mr. Ted W. Isles for appointment as 

Senior Attorney. 


